
 

 
 
 
 

 
9th September 2019 

 
 

Parent View 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The children have had a great start to the school year and we look forward to a 
fabulous year ahead. 
 
I am writing to let you know that a new updated online questionnaire has been 
created by ofsted to give you chance to give your views about Park Grove. 
 
The questionnaire can be found on our school website in the section called 
‘parents’. In preparation for our next ofsted inspection (which could be in the next 
couple of years) we would really appreciate as many ‘Parent View’ responses as 
possible. Ofsted judge the amount of responses as a sign of parental engagement 
at the school. 
 
The questionnaire is anonymous and only takes a few minutes to complete. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Jo Sawyer 
Headteacher 
j.sawyer@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
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